25t September 2015

Dear Parent/Carer

Now the term is under way [ would like to take this opportunity to clarify the
ordering of school uniform.

Jackets, trousers and ties are available to purchase directly from the Academy. An
order form can be printed from our Academy website:
www.newmarketacademy.co.uk or a copy can be collected from the Academy
office. The completed form along with payment should be returned to the
Academy, this should be posted in the finance post box either outside the finance
office or in Reception. Provided we have the sizes you require in stock, we aim for
a turnaround of approximately a week.

Boy’s shirts and girl’s blouses can be ordered from C&D Schoolwear. A direct link
to the supplier can be found on the school website.

PE kit is also available from either C&D Schoolwear or Newmarket Sports in the
Guineas Shopping Centre in Newmarket.

If you require any further information regarding our school uniform, this can be
found at www.newmarketacademy.co.uk on the uniform tab.

Yours faithfully

Lowise Whyatt

Mrs L Whyatt

Finance Assistant

Head of School: Mr.N Froy (BA Hons) NPQH
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